KFNA Youth and School Committee
MINUTES

4/23/12

Present: Sara Kleckner, Jane Onsrud, Meg Hoyt, Scott Bordon, and KFNA Staff Sarah Linnes-Robinson

6th District School Board Candidate Forum

Discussion of format: opening statement was candidate’s choice, set questions sent in advance and prepared after the candidate forum on the 30th of April, closing statement then Open House.  Linnes-Robinson will draft a statement for review describing the purpose of the forum as informational and an opportunity to inform delegates of people’s opinions.  Finalized statement and invite follows these minutes.  Delegates should be invited to attend.  Linnes-Robinson offered to contact DFL and see if they will share their list or pass on the invite.  Onsrud will call all candidates and confirm date, place, time and attendance and let them know we will be in touch with questions after the 30th.  

Farmers’ Market Table

Bordon has a number of ideas of who KFNA could share the market table with including principals of local schools, the Superintendant of Schools, and the new head of Nutrition Services, Bertrand.  Bordon will contact these folks and see if there is a Sunday that they would b e willing to commit to.

Committee budget:

Bordon raised a concern with allocating a gift to the new Ramsey School library because that is not where parent and school leaders have stated that need it, and instead have indicated the library will be well funded.  The needs he heard were for afterschool programming and team jerseys.   There was a discussion about if a gift should be given with no strings attached as to its use.  No final decision was made.

Minutes provided by Linnes-Robinson, 5/1/12
******

District 6 School Board Candidate Forum

Thursday, May 10

6:30-8:00 PM—open house to follow

Martin Luther King Park, 4055 Nicollet Ave. S.

 

In 2012, four people will be elected to the Minneapolis School Board.  There will be a change this year in how Minneapolis Board of Education members are elected, based on the outcome of a referendum passed in 2008.  This year members will be elected in districts that coincide with Minneapolis Parks and Recreation Board Districts, 2, 4, and 6, there will also be one at-large member elected.  In the past all School Board Members were elected at-large.

As District 6 neighborhoods, the Kingfield, Lyndale, and East Harriet Neighborhood Associations are hosting a District 6 Candidate Forum.  The purpose of this forum is purely informational and is intended to provide all interested residents with the opportunity to get to know the candidates.  You can find a map of the districts here.

For more information contact Sarah Linnes-Robinson at sarah@kingfield.org / (612) 823-5980.  This forum is hosted by the Kingfield, Lyndale, and East Harriet Neighborhood Associations.

